
  

   

PSA donates rechargeable solar LED 
lights to thousands of disadvantaged 
high school pupils across the country 
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PSA donates rechargeable solar LED lights to thousands of disadvantaged 

high school pupils across the country A pupil studies with a rechargeable light 

for his final exam during load shedding. File picture: Esa Alexander Reuters 
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Published 17h ago Share Durban - The Public Servants Association (PSA) 

said in commemoration of Workers’ Month it has donated rechargeable solar 

LED lights to thousands of disadvantaged Grade 11 and 12 pupils across 

South Africa from underperforming schools. PSA spokesperson Reuben 

Maleka said the donation was part of the union’s ongoing corporate social 

investment initiatives. Maleka said more than 3 000 learners will be supported 

in completing their schoolwork during load-shedding periods. “The learners at 

16 identified schools (quintile 1 to 3) are also further impaired by load 

shedding that impacts on their ability to study effectively. Many of the 

identified schools are in deep-rural areas where there is a lack of electricity,” 

he said. He said the lights were donated to pupils at schools identified by the 

Department of Basic Education and the PSA as underperforming schools in 

2022. More on this Parents are struggling to pay school fees, say governing 

body groupsKZN premier says probe into feeding scheme saga 

ongoingSewage spilling into a Durban primary school has led to nearly 900 

pupils left stranded at home for 2 weeks‘Decade of progress wiped out’ as 

only 19% of Grade 4 pupils can read for meaning in SA - Report Maleka said 

these lights are portable and can be charged using solar or electrical energy. 
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“The PSA trusts that this intervention will assist this group of learners in 

making a success of their secondary schooling and support them as the 

country’s future workers,” he said. The PSA added that apart from protecting 

and promoting public-sector employees’ rights and interests, it is committed to 

supporting communities in pursuit of a better South Africa for all citizens. The 

handover event will take place on Wednesday at Hans Kekana Secondary 

School in Hammanskraal. THE MERCURY...   
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